
 
 

          

 

 
October 20, 2021 
 

 

 

To Whom it may Concern, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony for your consideration as you reach a decision 

regarding redistricting in the Finger Lakes Region of New York. 

  

I am writing on behalf of Northeast Quadrant Advanced Life Support and Webster Emergency Medical Services, 

two organizations based in Webster, NY, serving residents in the towns of Webster, Penfield, Ontario, Richmond 

and surrounding areas. As an Emergency Medical Services agency it is vital to us to have access to a single 

representative for our concerns and needs, as demonstrated during the Pandemic these last 20 months. . 

  

The proposed maps has the Town of Webster separated from Wayne and Ontario counties. In my opinion these 

counties should have a single voice representing the constituency, not several, because our needs are closely aligned. 

  

Again, having one Senate representative work on this area’s concerns relating to these assets and challenges is 

invaluable to making sure there is a consistent and cohesive approach in solving problems. 

  

Please consider this request that the 54th Senate District representing Webster and the entirety of Wayne and 

Ontario Counties is left unchanged during your deliberations. 

 

Please call me at 585-329-1806 with any questions or if you would like to discuss my concerns regarding 

redistricting. 

  

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to participating in the hearing on October 21, 2021. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Syed Ahmed Mustafa 

President/CEO and Paramedic 

Northeast Quadrant Advanced Life Support, Inc. 

Webster Emergency Medical Service        


